
 Year 4 Summer 2 2024 

The Industrial Revolution 

How did the Industrial Revolution  

period help shape Huddersfield? 

 
Literacy 
‘The Rhythm of the Rain’ by Grahame Baker will be read to support work on the 
Water Cycle. Children will focus on creating a setting description using fronted 
adverbials and expanded noun phrases. In SPaG we will be finding out how to link 
and use paragraphs to help our work flow. 
 

Numeracy 
We will be continuing our work on fractions - adding and subtracting fractions and 

finding fractions of a set of objects. We will also look at decimals where we will 

focus on tenths and hundredths plus multiplying and dividing decimals by 10 and 

100. We have our times table test this half term so will be practicing the test on 

computers alongside the tables we need most practice. 

 

Science 

Our topic is focused on the 

states of matter. We will 

look at the differences 

between solid, liquid and 

gas particles and changing 

states. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R.E 

We will be looking at how the five pillars guide Muslims in life. This will involve 

studying the five different pillars: the profession of faith (shahada), prayer (salat), 

alms (zakat), fasting (sawm) and pilgrimage (hajj). 

JIGSAW / PSHCE 

We will be discussing girls’ puberty and having a baby. We will also look at choices 

we can make which are in our best interests.  

CLICK 

In CLICK we will be learning all about 

the Industrial Revolution. We will be 

learning about how the Industrial 

Revolution changed Huddersfield and 

it helped to shape modern Britain.  

 

Homework 
Each half term your child will be given 
an optional homework booklet on 
request only, that includes spelling 
and numeracy work for the half term. 
The homework book then needs to be 
returned to school by Wednesday 
17th July. Children who complete the 
homework will be rewarded with 
house points. In place of the booklet, 
children have access codes to 
EdShed and Purple Mash where the 
main homework will be set.  

 
They should also read to an adult at least 3 times a week at home and should 
keep practising all of their times tables.  

 
You can help us by... 
Helping your child to wear their PE kit on your class day. Wearing suitable 
footwear and clothes for GROW on Fridays. Children may also require a sun hat 
and sun cream (applied before school), on hot days.   
 
 
Thank you,  
Mr Booth, Mrs Agar and Mrs Downs 


